
Troup Chamber of Commerce  
Christmas Parade  

Thursday, December 13, 2018 

The Troup Chamber of Commerce invites you to our 2018 Christmas 
Parade. The Christmas Parade is scheduled to start at 6:00 p.m. All entries 
should arrive for line up by 5:00 p.m. 

Entries should exit Arp Drive (Highway 135) at Colle Street where Chamber 
members will give instructions for positioning in the parade. Please do not 
try to enter the line-up from any other location. 

The Grand Marshal will lead the parade, which will begin at the 
intersection of Carolina and Duval Street. The parade will continue down Duval 
and will end when it turns right onto Front Street. For safety reasons, please do 
not throw candy from floats or vehicles. After the parade, Santa Claus will 
distribute candy and prizes at the Cameron-J.Jarvis Library parking lot.  

 
Those organizations or individuals that wish to enter the parade, please 

detach and mail the requested information to: 

Troup Chamber of Commerce    or email to 
P. O. Box 336                                        sloudamy@trouptx.com 
Troup, TX 75789                                   or drop off at City Hall 

My entry in the Christmas Parade will be    ____ a FLOAT    ____a VEHICLE 
____a BAND ____on FOOT ____OTHER 

How would you like to be introduced by the announcer? Is there other information about 

your group or performance that you would like to have announced? 

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________ 

BUSINESS/ORGANIZATION NAME 

Address_______________________________________________________________  

Contact Person _________________________________________________________  

Phone _______________________________________________________________  

Email ________________________________________________________________ 

mailto:sloudamy@trouptx.com

